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Bevan Brittan 

Ms Sue Skye 
Legal Services Manager 
Portsmouth Hospitals NHS Trust 
De La Court House 
Queen Alexandra Hospital 
Southwick Hill Road 
Portsmouth 
PO6 3LY 

Dear Ms Skye 

Date 28 August 2008 

Your ref 

Our ref NP/NW/Prison Healthcare 

Direct Line~--7~ ....... --~.- ........ -~----i 

Direct Fax"i uo( e 
Code A 

Prison Healthcare seminar - Monday 22 September 2008 

Please find enclosed an invitation to our free Prison Healthcare seminar which is taking place on Monday 22 
September 2008. 

Over the last couple of years there have been a number of improvements in prison healthcare, as recently 

o recognised by Anne Owers, HM Chief Inspector of Prisons. We recognise however that there is still some way to 
go in achieving optimal standards. 

An issue that frequently arises is the issue of sha~j information, both internally (between the prison teams and 


